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Dan’s Chocolate Fundraiser starts next Monday!  

Information about the PTO’s biggest fundraiser 

of the year will be going home with your 

students next week. The funds raised pay for 

events like the Welcome Back Pizza Potluck, 

Skate Night, and Math Night.  They also help pay 

for field trips and classroom supplies.  Prefer to 

donate directly to the PTO? That info will be 

included, as well.  

Hello Edmunds Elementary families!  

This is a reminder to all families, 

particularly newcomers, that the 

district does not permit Halloween 

celebrations. Instead, we celebrate 

Fall and the Harvest season. Please 

keep costumes at home and avoid 

sending Halloween candy to school. 

Thank you for your understanding 

and cooperation!

 

Kolby Snellenberger

Dan's Chocolate Fund Raiser!

Joke of the Week
What school supply is king 
of the classroom?
 
 
 
 
 
 
Answer:  The Ruler!

Oct. 14 - Dan's Chocolate Fund Raiser Begins

Nov. 1 - Diwali - No School

Nov. 7 - Early Release Day - 11:30 Dismisal

 

 

 

Join us on Friday November 8 from 6-8pm for the EES 

Community Traditions Night. We hope to see as many 

families as possible joining us to celebrate and share 

our diverse traditions that

enrich our EES community.  Be on the lookout for more 

information!

 

Community Traditions Night!

              Save the Date!

Reminder!  Fall and Winter are prime Lice seasons.  According to the 

American Academy of Pediatrics 6-12 million children will get head lice 

this year. According to BSD policy, “Parents should check their young 

children's head once a week and especially before returning to school after 

vacations.”  BSD follows the guidelines of Vermont Dept. of Health and the 

CDC.  Please contact the school nurse if you need any help or have any 

questions!
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Free Tickets to See the VT Youth Orchestra at the Flynn Theater

Come hear the Vermont Youth Orchestra musicians at The Flynn, free-of-charge, this 

season. Their first concert of the 2024-25 season is Sunday, October 20th at 3pm. Works 

on the program include Danse Macabre, A Night on Bald Mountain, Tchaikovsky's 

Symphony No. 2, and Saint-Saëns' Cello Concerto featuring senior soloist Ariel Toohey. 

This is a great opportunity for students to hear amazing music performed by other 

students. Please use the link below to reserve tickets by this Friday! For more information 

visit: https://www.flynnvt.org/Events/2024/10/vyoa-terror-and-triumph

 

Vermont Youth Orchestra Symphony Students program

Sunday, October 20th at 3:00 PM at The Flynn

Tickets are Free! (Reserve tickets Here by Friday, October 18th at 12:00 PM)
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https://www.flynnvt.org/Events/2024/10/vyoa-terror-and-triumph
https://form.jotform.com/242763825898172

